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Rep. Heather Carter to Hold Press Conference on 

How Families Affected by Alzheimer’s Can Best 

Prepare for Upcoming Holidays 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Heather Carter (R-15) and Senator Brophy 

McGee (R-28) will hold a joint media briefing on Monday, November 20 at 10:00 a.m. to 

discuss how families impacted by Alzheimer’s can best prepare for the upcoming holiday 

celebrations.  

 

According to the Alzheimer's Association, Arizona has the second fastest rate of growth in the 

country for Alzheimer’s disease.  

 

Arizona’s first official Alzheimer's Awareness Day will take place February 28, 2018. 

 

WHO:  Representative Heather Carter (R-15) and Senator Brophy McGee (R-28) 

WHAT:  Media briefing to discuss Arizona’s first Alzheimer’s Awareness Day on February 

28 and ways to cope with stress over the holidays.  

WHEN:  Monday, November 20, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 

WHERE:  Capitol Rose Garden 
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